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Join us for a virtual family information 
session to learn more about the new on-
site Little Horizons. 
 
During this virtual session, you’ll hear from Bright 
Horizons representatives about the enrollment 
process, the center design, Bright Horizons’ World at 
Their Fingertips curriculum, tuition rates, the center’s 
health and safety features, and more.  

Three sessions will be offered via WebEx and a 
recording provided for anyone unable to attend. 

 

Click on your session preference 
below to register 

 
 Session 1:  October 1st, at 11:00 

a.m. 
 

 Session 2:  October 6th, at 1:00 
p.m.  
 

 Session 3:  October 7th, at 3:00 
p.m.  

Little Horizons, managed by Bright Horizons 
Family Information Sessions 

We look forward to meeting you! 
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